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Expert on Foreign affairs will give free lecture on the Middle East on
campus May 3-Third of the All-University Lectures

April 25, 1962

One of the nation's experts in foreign affairs will give a free lecture on the Middle East on the campus of the
University of California, San Diego, on Thursday afternoon, May 3.

Dr. Robert G. Neumann, Director of the Institute of International and Foreign Studies, University of California,
Los Angeles, will speak on "The Middle East After the Syrian Coup" in Sumner Auditorium at 4:15 p.m.

Dr. Neumann's talk is the third in the All-University Lecture Series, a recently established program which brings
outstanding faculty members from one campus to speak on their specialties at another.

The public is invited.

Dr. Neumann is the author of "European and Comparative Government," a text used by more than 100
American universities and colleges and also widely used abroad. He has often served as a consultant to the
American government in the field of foreign affairs. He visited the Middle East in this capacity last year.



